Wells, Chris

From: George A Lonsdorf <lonsdorfgeo@att.net>

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 10:49 AM

To: Wells, Chris

Subject: How to best object to a 4-story building planned across East Washington Av from my house.

Short of attending the meetings on 14 October about the planned project for 2340 Winnebago
Street, which will put a 4-story building across East Washington Avenue from my house at
2340 E. Washington Ave, how best do | object to such a tall building being constructed? It will
block much of the early morning light and my view to the East of my house. | think the plan
should only be for two stories maximum.

| think the rezoning request should be denied if the build it to be larger/taller than 2 stories.

George Lonsdorf, 2340 E. Washington Ave, Madison, Wi 53704 lonsdorfgeo@att.net

One, two buckle my shoe
Three, four knock on the door



